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Photo Exhibition on “INDIA THROUGH SRI LANKAN EYES” from 27 – 28 October 2015 at the Walipitiya Pokunagala Rajamaha Viharaya & Donation of Indian Musical Instruments to Mo/Vipulananda Tamil Maha Vidyalaya Secondary School, Monaragala.

Consulate General of India, Hambantota would be organizing a photo exhibition on “INDIA THROUGH SRI LANKAN EYES” on 27th October 2015 at the Pokunagala Rajamaha Viharaya, Monaragal and would also like to handover Indian musical instruments to Mo/Vipulananda Tamil Maha Vidyalaya Secondary School authorities in Monaragala at school premises on 27th October 2015. 

This exhibition would give an opportunity to visitors to know about the life of Lord Buddha and Buddhism.

The exhibition and the handing over of Indian musical instruments would be inaugurated by Hon’ble Chief Minister of Uva Province, H.E. Mr. Chamara Sampath Dasanayake on 27th October 2015 at 1000 hrs and 1100 hrs respectively.  Local dignitaries including senior Government officials are expected to attend the above ceremonies.  

It is expected that more than 5000 people would visit the exhibition.

The admission for the both ceremonies is free and all are welcome.

For further details please contact the Consulate General of India on telephone no.00-94-47-2222500 and E mail: cg.hambantota@mea.gov.in

N.B. Please be kind enough to carry this press release in your Daily/weekend editions.
